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Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is further to our 10 February 2003 letter and is the final response
to your 31 January 2003 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for:

Copies of the Central Intelligence Agency’s ten oldest open or
pending Freedom of Information Act requests currently being
processed or held pending coordination with other agencies.

Your request was processed in accordance with the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as
amended, and the CIA Information Act, 50 U.S.C. § 431. Our processing
included a search for records that were in existence as of and through

10 March 2003.

We have completed a thorough search for records responsive to your
request, located material, and have made the following determinations:

We have determined that two of the documents can be released in their
entirety. Copies of the documents numbered 924986 and 924987 are located at
Tab A.

We have determined that eight of the documents can be released in
segregable form with deletions made on the basis of FOIA exemptions (b)(3)
and (b)(6). Copies of the documents numbered 925033 through 925035, 924990
through 924992, 924994 and 926979 as sanitized are located at Tab B.




You have the right to appeal these decisions by addressing your appeal
to the Agency Release Panel within 45 days from the date of this letter, in my
care. Should you choose to do this, please explain the basis of your appeal.

Thank you for your patience while we processed this request.

Sincerely,

Ayt

Kathryn 1. Dyer
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosures




